PRESS RELEASE

Portland Trumpet Ensemble at Christ Church, Kennebunk, ME
With Pulled Pork & Baked Bran Supper

The Portland Trumpet Ensemble is back for another exciting concert - Saturday, June 1st at 3:30 p.m. in the historic Christ Church on Dane Street in Kennebunk, Maine.  
The Portland Trumpet Ensemble was founded in 2016 and features seven of the ﬁnest trumpeters in Maine.  Members are graduates of music schools across the country, and in addition to frequent solo performances, have performed with prestigious organizations including the Portland, Bangor and Mid-Coast Symphony Orchestra, New England Brass Band, St. Mary Schola, White Mountains Bach Festival Orchestra, Philadelphia Brass Quintet, Casco Bay & 207 Wind Symphonies and many other ﬁne musical organizations throughout Maine and the northeast.  The concert begins at 3:30 p.m., followed at 5:00 p.m. by a delicious supper of pulled pork, baked beans, frankfurters, and coleslaw, all finished with brownie sundaes.

This Saturday afternoon concert will feature exciting new works for trumpet ensemble with plenty of our own unique arrangements, including a passionate performance of the wildly popular Latin pieces: “Libertango” and “Oblivion” by Astor Piazzolla, and “Veulta Del Fuego (Ride of Fire!)” by Kevin McKee.  Plus, exciting arrangements of standards like “What A Wonderful World”, “Tenderly” and “Autumn Leaves” that you are sure to enjoy!  Finally, what could be better than experiencing our own arrangement of Leroy Anderson’s iconic “Trumpeter’s Lullaby” performed by 6 trumpets!

Portland Trumpet Ensemble members for this performance include: Alan Kaschub, Thomas Kremser, Dan Laciano, Trevor Lavenbein, Marty Naas and Sarah Sukeforth.

For more information and any updates on the June 1st performance, please visit the Portland Trumpet Ensemble or Christ Church federated Facebook pages or www.christchurchkennebunk.org. 

For both events together, the suggested donation is $20, or $15 for students & seniors. If you choose to attend just one event, the concert only is $15, or $10 for students and seniors; the supper only is $10, or $8 for seniors and students; children under 12 are always free for any event. Admission is open to all, regardless of ability to give. 

Proceeds will benefit Daisy’s Children, a charity based in Honduras to provide nutrition, 
The Christ Church building is handicap-accessible from the parking lot behind Town Hall, and also has a parking lot across Dane Street.  For more information, please visit the website www.christchurchkennebunk.org, or call or visit the office at 6 Dane Street Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday or Friday, 9:30 am to 2:30 pm, 985-4494.
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